## Law Office of Richard A. Finnigan 2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW Olympia, Washington 98512

Richard A. Finnigan (360) 956-7001 rickfinn@localaccess.com Candace Shofstall
Legal Assistant
(360) 753-7012
candaces@localaccess.com

June 9, 2014

## VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re:

UT-140680 - Rulemaking to consider amending rules in WAC 480-120, Telephone Companies, WAC 480-121, Registration and Competitive Classification of Telecommunications Companies, WAC 480-122, Washington Telephone Assistance Program, WAC 480-123, Universal Service, WAC 480-140, Commission General — Budgets, and WAC 480-143, Commission General — Transfers of Property, due to competitive changes within the telecommunications to meet consumer, commission and industry requirements no longer applicable under the existing WAC rules

## Dear Mr. King:

On May 9, 2014, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) issued a Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments (Notice) in the above referenced docket. The Notice set the date of submitting comments as June 9, 2014. The Washington Independent Telecommunications Association (WITA) is pleased to be able to submit these comments in response to the Notice.

RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/cs

cc: Client (via e-mail)